
From: Lakhanpal, Manisha 
Sent: 3/15/2013 10:15:44 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recir)ients/cn=SBD41: Walker 

Cynthia (cynthia.walker@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 

Redacted DAWN WEISZ 
(dweisz@marinenergy.com) (dweisz@marinenergy.com) 

Cc: Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); Maguire, William 
(William.Maguire@cpuc.ca.gov); Kaneshiro, Bruce 
(bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov); Chawla, Taaru (taaru.chawla@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Follow up email - PG&E and MEA's data sharing 

Hi Dawn and Sid, 

Thank you for your time yesterday. I just wanted to touch base regarding the data sharing issues. 

With regards to Interval Smart Meter data sharing mechanism it is our understanding that both MEA and 
PG&E will hold a meeting with PG&E's IT team to further streamline the reporting mechanism. 

On the issue regarding additional customer data required for energy efficiency programs, could you 
refer us to the rules/ processes that require entities to undergo "security review" in order to get bundled 
customer data. I am also including Bruce and Taaru in this conversation as their section handles non­
residential energy efficiency programs and will be following this issue. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to introduce, Will Maguire, our new CCA analyst in the Market 
Structure and Design Section. My supervisor Jonathan and I have been working with Will and he is also 
aware of the issues at hand. 

Let us know if you have any questions... 

Manisha 1 akhanpal 

Regulatory Analyst 

Energy Division I Market Structure and Design 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 

415 703-5905 | ml2@cpuc.ca.gov 
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